
“Africatown” Author
Nick Tabor

Wednesday, Sept. 20 @ 4 p.m.

Funded by the National Endowment for the Humanities

“We Have Not Had 
One White Friend” 

The Forgotten 1980s Battle
for Africatown

University of South Alabama Archaeology Museum
6050 USA South Drive

(251) 460-6106

FREE Public Event!

This event is also sponsored by the
University of South Alabama Departments
of English and Communication. 


